
Hi 
My name is Erinn and I’m writing to let you know that I support SB 307’s intention for temporary events 
and lounges.  Having legal access to a safe, consumption friendly space is extremely important to me 
because I am a renter and currently don’t have a place to consume.  I use cannabis as an adult 
recreational consumer to help with insomnia and to balance my endocannabinoid system.  I am also a 
bookkeeper working to support the industry with my professional skills.  This is SUCH an important bill 
for tourism and also for those like me who currently live/work in Oregon. 
Thanks, 
Erinn 
 
 
Erinn Rogan | Bookkeeper 

Ganja Girl Books 
PO Box 220184 
Milwaukie, OR 97269 
Direct: 503-308-1154 
 
admin@ganjagirlbooks.com 
www.ganjagirlbooks.com 
www.industryacct.com 
 

This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of addressee and may contain proprietary or 
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, disclosure, dissemination or 
distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return 
email and delete this communication and destroy all copies.  Ganja Girl Books is affiliated with Industry Accounting. 

 
 

tel:503-308-1154
mailto:admin@ganjagirlbooks.com
http://www.ganjagirlbooks.com/
http://www.industryacct.com/

